
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
Post-Gazette: Thomas Schuster: RGGI will protect, prepare Pennsylvania for years to come 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2020/06/05/Thomas-Schuster-RGGI-will-protect-
Pennsylvania-for-years-to-come/stories/202006050039 
 
Post-Gazette: Delay emissions proposal 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2020/06/05/Delay-emissions-
proposal/stories/202005210059 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Heat-trapping carbon dioxide in air hits new record high  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2020/06/04/CO2-record-high-levels-carbon-dioxide-
atmosphere/stories/202006040204  
 
Environmental Health News: Air pollution from fracking killed an estimated 20 people in Pennsylvania 
from 2010-2017: Study 
https://www.ehn.org/fracking-pennsylvania-deaths-2646154025.html  
 
AP: Commission to ask EPA to help cut smog flowing into Maryland 
https://apnews.com/def0386265df81190c16a7d3c014c592 
 
Climate Change 
 
WJET-TV: Plant It Forward climate change initiative joins the fight against racial injustice 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/plant-it-forward-climate-change-initiative-joins-the-fight-
against-racial-injustice/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Post-Gazette: Support wildlife 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/06/05/Support-wildlife/stories/202006050070  
 
CBS21: All 58 state park beaches will open to swimming June 6, phased reopening plans announced 
https://local21news.com/news/local/all-58-state-park-beaches-will-open-to-swimming-june-6-phased-
reopening-plans-announced 
 
The Derrick: Two Mile beach open Saturday 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/two-mile-beach-open-saturday/article 0cca211e-5037-
5f66-87b7-ec3e88677c6e.html 
 
Erie Times: Erie’s Asbury Woods to launch free weekly programs 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200604/eries-asbury-woods-to-launch-free-weekly-programs 
 



WICU-TV: State Park Beaches to Open for Swimming Saturday; State Releases List of Presque Isle 
Beaches That Will Open for Swimming 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42211258/state-park-beaches-to-open-for-swimming-saturday-
state-releases-list-of-presque-isle-beaches-that-will-open-for-swimming 
 
exploreClarion: DCNR Moves to Open Remaining State Park, Forest Facilities 
http://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/06/05/dcnr-moves-to-open-remaining-state-park-forest-facilities/ 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Trail project will revitalize Mansfield while honoring its history 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/local/trail-project-will-revitalize-mansfield-
while-honoring-its-history/article 2e1f450d-8c41-5da0-b9af-2ab8060cea5f.html  
 
Energy 
 
WITF: South-central Pennsylvania borough makes significant commitment to solar energy 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/06/04/south-central-pennsylvania-borough-makes-
significant-commitment-to-solar-energy/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: Easton takes lead in cleaning up building where chemicals were found after fire 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2020/06/easton-takes-lead-in-cleaning-up-building-where-
chemicals-found-after-fire.html 
 
WICU-TV: Erie County Land Bank to Demolish First Structure Friday 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42211727/erie-county-land-bank-to-demolish-first-structure-
friday 
 
Clearfield Progress: Coalport Council working to address problem with blighted structures 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/coalport-council-working-to-address-problem-with-blighted-
structures/article 42913cd4-0e71-5411-a3f3-6e327c8fc306.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Inside Climate News: Shell’s Plastics Plant Outside Pittsburgh Has Suddenly Become a Riskier Bet, a 
Study Concludes 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/03062020/shell-plastics-plant-pittsburgh-coronavirus 
 
StateImpact: House Speaker Turzai accepted $11K flight from businessman with fracking-related 
companies 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/06/05/house-speaker-turzai-accepted-11k-flight-from-
businessman-with-fracking-related-companies/  
 
The Guardian: Living near oil and gas wells linked to low birthweight in babies 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2020/jun/03/living-near-oil-and-gas-wells-linked-to-low-
birthweight-in-babies 
 
Observer-Reporter: OP-ED: Natural gas: A catalyst for economic growth 



https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/op-ed-natural-gas-a-catalyst-for-economic-
growth/article 22c0a104-a5b3-11ea-b3c3-c762fededafa.html 
 
Pennsylvania Business Report: Company to use technology to monitor gas well 
https://pennbizreport.com/news/16630-company-to-use-technology-to-monitor-gas-well/ 
 
Lebtown.com: Pa. Supreme Court denies Sunoco pump station appeal 
https://lebtown.com/2020/06/05/pa-supreme-court-denies-sunoco-pump-station-appeal/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Allegheny Front: Lyme Disease Risk is High in City Parks, Too 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/lyme-disease-risk-is-high-in-city-parks-too/  
 
KDKA: Allegheny Co. Health Department To Treat Storm Water Catch Basins To Help Fight Mosquito 
Breeding 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/06/04/allegheny-co-health-department-to-treat-storm-water-
catch-basins-to-help-fight-mosquito-breeding/  
 
ABC27: Cumberland County conducted first mosquito spray of the season 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/carlisle-west-shore/cumberland-county-conducted-first-mosquito-
spray-of-the-season/ 
 
Waste 
 
Sharon Herald: Epidemic of wipes and masks plagues sewers, storm drains (pg 6) 
https://sharonherald-cnhi.newsmemory.com/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Meadville's cleanup day set for June 27 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/meadvilles-cleanup-day-set-for-june-27/article f553f528-
a6b0-11ea-9517-c75c9949fe14.html 
 
Kane Republican: Epidemic of wipes and masks plagues sewers, storm drains (pg 7) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-06-05-2020.pdf 
 
Clearfield Progress: Illegal dumping a problem at Lawrence compost site 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/illegal-dumping-a-problem-at-lawrence-compost-
site/article 28f987c0-819e-53a8-8268-e6d65d70007b.html  
 
Water 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A judge blocked an attempt by Delaware County to take over the regional sewer 
system 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/delcora-delaware-county-takeover-blocked-20200604.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Epidemic of wipes and masks plague sewers, storm drains 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/capital region/epidemic-of-wipes-and-masks-plague-sewers-storm-
drains/article 20760dfd-5dff-568e-9814-c9c84c51105a.html 



 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sandy Twp. to hold public meeting for proposed Kiwanis Trail sewer extension 
project 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-to-hold-public-meeting-for-proposed-kiwanis-
trail-sewer-extension-project/article 813b3bbd-b4c1-5b7d-9277-45940922100c.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Supervisors OK easements for Kiwanis Trail Sewer Extension project 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/supervisors-ok-easements-for-kiwanis-trail-sewer-extension-
project/article 8a0db7c1-dc86-50cb-bb1d-d817427b6926.html  
 
Clearfield Progress: Lawrence Township Highlights 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/lawrence-township-highlights/article 2e2637ec-1f22-
57e7-8e35-a90a8ac5cc06.html  
 
Clearfield Progress: $2.9M Woodland Road betterment project to start Friday in Clearfield 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/2-9m-woodland-road-betterment-project-to-start-friday-
in-clearfield/article 1d9a27f9-24e5-5f19-981f-346ac164e86f.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Lycoming County Water and Sewer Authority approves stormwater fees for 
South Williamsport, DuBoistown 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/06/lycoming-county-water-sewer-authority-
approves-stormwater-fees-for-south-williamsport-duboistown/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Trump seeks to scale back environmental reviews for projects 
https://www.inquirer.com/politics/nation/trump-environment-20200604.html 
 
The Hill: Trump signs order removing environmental review of major projects 
https://thehill.com/policy/energy-environment/501258-trump-signs-order-removing-environmental-
review-for-major-projects  
  
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: We need the ability to manage plastic 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-we-need-the-ability-to-manage-
plastic/article 2d22081e-a5b7-11ea-84ab-fb308c2a5dc6.html 
 
WITF/NPR: Trump waives environmental reviews, citing pandemic economic emergency 
https://www.witf.org/2020/06/05/trump-waives-environmental-reviews-citing-pandemic-economic-
emergency/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: House Speaker Turzai accepted $11K flight from businessman with fracking-related 
companies 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/06/05/house-speaker-turzai-accepted-11k-flight-from-
businessman-with-fracking-related-companies/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: 101 employees out of job as former Sunbury Textile Mill announces closing 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-101-employees-out-of-job-at-textile-mill-executive-says-
employee-benefits-will-go/article 7cdc7e10-a667-11ea-b585-9be30e99bfd2.html 


